
I strongly oppose HB4145. It is a very broad sweeping attack on every individual's 2nd ammendment 
right including personal protection from extreme violence. Don't turn law abiding citizens into criminals. 
These recent attacks on our civil liberties are looking like some of the movies in Hollywood! 
Sent by Randy Kirk 
 


